




NOSSA	CLOTHING	INSTRUCTIONS	

	

NOSSA	clothing	pre-orders	must	be	in	by	Wednesday	October	16th	and	if	athletes		
want	their	own	school	colour	they	must	do	a	pre-order.	Black	will	be	available	on	
site	but	you	can	also	pre-order	black.	The	print	will	be	in	white	so	keep	that	in	
mind	when	choosing	a	colour.	Orders	are	to	be	sent	to	shoefits@shaw.ca		
	

**They	will	do	their	best	to	get	all	colours	they	can,	but	no	guarantees	and	no	
guarantees	on	the	number	of	each	colour	that	will	be	available**	
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